
 

 

 

 

 

3rd February 2017 

 

Dear Parents,  

This week we have started to read a book called ‘Yucky Worms’. On the first day we put our 

names on a ‘Wormommeter’ deciding whether we think that worms were yucky or not 

yucky. We have talked about what we already know and asked questions about what we 

would like to find out about our worm friends.  

We would like you, at home this weekend, to do a little research with your child and see 

what you can find out for yourselves using books or the internet. Whatever you find out, 

please either write it down or send in a picture, so we can add it to our worm research 

project. Hopefully this will help us to answer some of the questions we have had about 

worms this week. By the end of next week we will go back to our Wormommetter to see if the 

children may have changed their minds about worms. Are they yucky or not yucky?  

 

Thank you, 

 

Cherry and Lime Class teachers 


